Celebrating Chinese New Year of Tiger

Who: Open to all, anyone wanting to celebrate Chinese New Year of Tiger
with Professors Haiying Wang, Shufang Shi, and Lin Lin from SUNY
Cortland

What: Paper Crafts, Making Dumplings, Exchange New Year Greetings in

Chinese, and more. We will be meeting for the second Chinese
L.anguage/Culture Class from noon to Ipm.

When: 10 — 1pm, February 6, 2010 Saturday

Where: Cortland Children’s Museum at 8 Calvert Street
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